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November 13, 2017 

The Honorable Neal Dunn (FL)                       
United States House of Representatives                                                 
423 Cannon House Office Building             
Washington, D.C. 20515 

On behalf of the 22,000 Members of the Association of the United States Navy (AUSN), 
we pledge our support for H.R. 4323, the Supporting Veterans in STEM Careers Act. This bill 
would provide Veterans more jobs and educational opportunities in sciences.  

The Supporting Veterans in STEM Careers Act would require the National Science 
Foundation (NSF) to have a plan to increase Veterans participation in science, technology, 
engineering, and mathematics (STEM) fields and publish data about Veteran participation in the 
annual reports. Additionally, the bill would revise the NSF Noyce Teacher Scholarship program, 
scholarship program, and cyber grant programs to include Veterans.  

Thank you for taking an active role in such an important issue to the Military and Veteran 
community by working to improve the lives and careers of those who served our great nation. 
Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns at 703-548-5800 or at 
michael.little@ausn.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

Michael J. Little                       
Director of Legislative Affairs   

 


